
           

Please Join Us… 
For Our 2019 – 2020 

               HBE Open House! 
 

Open House is an evening where parents/guardians are invited to: 
 

•  Meet your child’s classroom teacher. 
•  Learn about the grade level curriculum, classroom procedures & expectations. 

•  Share contact information. 
•  Ask questions… 

AND so much more! 
 

    
  
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents/Guardians may go directly to their child’s classroom! 
Due to limited space, this special night is reserved for parents/guardians only. 

We kindly ask that students and siblings do not attend  
Open House. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
 

3rd – 5th Grades: 
Wednesday, 

August 21, 2019  
At 6:30 PM 

 

Pre-K – 2nd  Grades: 
Thursday,  

August 22, 2019  
At 6:30 PM 

 


